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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Agency Members and Designees 
 
FROM: Terry Martino, Executive Director 
 
DATE:  December 6, 2018 
 
RE: Public Comments on the Agency’s Policy on Renewable Energy 

Production and Energy Supply  
 
Please find attached, for Agency Board consideration, public comments received to 
date on the Agency’s draft Policy on Renewable Energy Production and Energy Supply 
that was provided for the Board’s initial reading at its November meeting.  Thus far, the 
Agency has received 64 public comments on the draft policy.   
 
Staff regret that an administrative error caused some members of the public difficulties 
in electronically submitting comments.  This issue has been resolved and the public 
comment period on the draft policy has been extended until December 10th.  Notice of 
the extension has been provided on the Agency’s website and comments may be 
submitted to my attention either via email to PublicComment@apa.ny.gov or by mail to 
the Agency’s headquarters.  All additional comments received will be shared with the 
Agency Board when the public comment period ends. 
 
The draft policy, with minor administrative edits to conform it to other Agency policies, is 
also attached for additional Board review and discussion at the December meeting.   
 
After consideration of all public comments, a draft modified policy will be placed on the 
agenda of a future Agency Board meeting for further review and discussion.  The public 
will then be provided a second opportunity for comments.  After completion of a second 
public comment period, the draft policy may be considered for adoption by the Agency 
Board.   
 
Attachments   
 
 
 


